
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

Monday 23 October 2023  
 

 
Dear Raj, 
 
RCR Annual Conference 2023 
 
On behalf of The Royal College of Radiologists (RCR) and Clinical Radiology and Oncology 
Learning Committees, we would like to thank you for speaking at the RCR Annual Conference 
2023 in the Auto contouring for organs at risk (OAR) session.  
 
We hope you had an enjoyable and productive time at the event and will consider supporting 
future RCR educational and learning activities.  
 
We are collecting delegate feedback currently and will send summary headlines in due course, 
along with your CPD certificate. 

 
Many thanks once again for your time and continued support. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 

 
 

 

 
 
 
Professor Rowena Johnson 
 
Chair, 
RCR Clinical Radiology Learning Committee 

 
 
Dr Alex Taylor 
 
Chair,  
RCR Clinical Oncology Learning Committee 

 
 
 
 
        
 


